
FCWC Board Meeting Minutes  

October 1, 2013 

  

The meeting was called to order by Judy Paulson, President at approximately 7:15 p.m.  The 

meeting was held at the home of Ellen Brigham. 

 

Minutes of September 3, 2013 Board Meeting were read by the Secretary.  The minutes were 

approved as read. 

 
Treasurers Report:   Beginning    $5374.35 
   Receipts      3153.00 
   Disbursements      1251.46 
   Ending Balance     7275.89 

 Money is still coming for dues payments 
 Motion was made to approve the Treasurer’s Report by Sherry Craig and seconded by 

Ellen Brigham. 
  
Vice President’s Report 

 October meeting will be at the home of Shannon Harris 
 Topic will be Mantle Decorating 
 Shannon’s Mantle to be decorated. 
 Shannon is to buy the wine. 

  
Communications:   

 Not receiving articles in a timely fashion. 
 Would like to receive by the 20

th
 of the month. 

  
Technology:  

 Denise working on Directory 
 Awaiting ads 
 Would like opinions on size of font 
 Should we make font as it is in Homeowners Directory? 
 Directory will be 42-44 pages 
 Barbara Barton paid $250 for a 1

st
 page ad in the Directory. 

 Denise will choose a color for the pages 
 Will go to print this weekend. 
 Block Captains will deliver and will ask Joyce Milarski to print labels for easy delivery. 
 All data for membership due by October 4

th
. 

 

The “Next Organization” will be referred to the Homeowners Association for consideration 
  
There being no further business, new or old a motion was made to adjourn.  The motion was 

seconded and the meeting adjourned. 
  
Respectfully submitted, 
Marsha Schwartz 


